Super Bowl of Sound Marching Contest

Alternate Severe Weather Plan (IF NEEDED)

In the case of prolonged, severe weather on Saturday, October 5, 2019, the 37" Annual Super Bow! of Sound
Marching Contest will move inside Central-Carroll High School. Performances would be for
COMMENTS/RATINGS ONLY and all bands/aux groups will receive participation trophies.

The decision to move the contest inside will be made by the Super Bowl of Sound Executive Committee
and only if it is absolutely necessary to do so.

Registration would be held in the Band Room Booster Office.

Dressing Rooms would be located in Central High School 9" Grade Academy.

Holding Areas before warm up would be held in the Central High School Atrium and ROTC rooms.

Warm-up would be held in the Central High School Band Room.
Performances would be held in the Central High School Gymnasium.

Hospitality Room would be located in the Central High School Health/OC Room (located in gym)

Buses and Equipment Trucks would unload in front campus drive of Central High School and then park in the
lots adjacent to stadium.

Other notes:

*Please be aware this plan will be used only if there is prolonged severe weather or very
heavy rain.

*As always, Super Bow!l of Sound Guides will assist with each group during your stay.
* Maps will be made available if the event is moved inside.
*Awards ceremony would take place at the end of the event in the gymnasium.

*Every effort will be made to hold the event outside. Expect delays in the schedule if there are weather
problems.

*If only part of the event is moved inside, then only those performances would be for ratings/comments only
and the outside events would still be in the competitive format, with the exception of overall
placement/champion awards.

Weather Delay Levels

Level 1 — Light Rain=Show Goes On

Level 2 — Heavy Rain and/or Lightening for Short Period of Time
Level 3 — Heavy Rain and/or Lightening for Prolonged Period of Time




